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HIGH-LEVEL STAKEHOLDERS CONSULTATION TO PREPARE FOR UPCOMING SUMMIT 

OF THE FUTURE 

Lilongwe, 2 August 2024 – The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Malawi, with support from the United 

Nations, will convene a high-level consultation on 6 August 2024 with key stakeholders to prepare for the 

forthcoming Summit of the Future. This significant global event, scheduled for September in New York, 

aims to shape the future of international cooperation and development. 

The Summit of the Future is expected to culminate in a Pact for the Future, a comprehensive framework 

designed to address pressing global challenges and outline a collective vision for sustainable 

development, peace, and prosperity. As the world grapples with complex issues such as climate change, 

economic instability, and social inequality, the Summit offers an unparalleled opportunity for nations to 

collaborate on solutions that transcend borders and benefit all of humanity. 

The consultation in Lilongwe will bring together representatives from government ministries, civil society 

organizations, the private sector, academia, and the media. The primary objective of the meeting is to 

gather diverse perspectives and inputs that will inform Malawi's position and contributions to the Summit 

of the Future. By engaging a wide range of stakeholders, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs aims to ensure 

that the voices of all sectors of society are heard and considered. 

Throughout the consultation, participants will engage in robust discussions on key themes such as 

Sustainable Development and Financing, International Peace and Security, Science, Technology, and 

Digital Cooperation: Creating a Global Digital Compact for an open, free, and secure digital future, Youth 

and Future Generations, Transforming Global Governance, and Emergency Platform for Global Crises. 

These themes are critical to addressing the multifaceted challenges facing the world today and to building 

a resilient and equitable future. 

As the world looks ahead to the Summit of the Future, Malawi remains committed to playing a proactive 

role in shaping a more just, inclusive, and sustainable global order. The outcomes of the consultation will 

be instrumental in ensuring that Malawi's perspectives are well-represented in the Pact for the Future. 

This consultation represents a critical step in aligning national priorities with global objectives and 

ensuring that Malawi contributes meaningfully to the international dialogue. 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the United Nations encourage all invited stakeholders to participate 

actively in the consultation. Their insights and expertise are invaluable in crafting a comprehensive and 

representative position for Malawi. Together, we can ensure that the Summit of the Future paves the way 

for a brighter and more equitable world for all. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
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